Garden Club News

Hello fellow garden loving friends!

Summer begins – and with a fresh beginning we invite you to join the Sugar Creek Garden Club now!  Membership is open to all Sugar Creek residents.  Once you visit us you will definitely want to become a member. I cannot think of a more welcoming, more enjoyable group to be a part of.  

I am truly honored to begin my term as President for the 2021-2022 year.  I will be following an outstanding departing President, Linda Edmiaston who led us through a challenging and difficult year while delivering amazing results.  I will endeavor to meet the standard she has set. 

We all look forward to a post-COVID year and my theme for the year is “Sowing the Seeds of Gardening – from Style to Design to Planting”.  After experiencing our devastating freeze, we are all ready and in need of “a fresh beginning” for our yards and gardens.  Our programs this year will be full of information to assist with our recovery and rejuvenation.  Please come learn with us! 

As you drive through our beautiful Sugar Creek notice the improvements created by our beautification projects – all thanks to the efforts and generosity of the Sugar Creek Garden Club.  

Have a glorious summer and don’t forget to join us in September for our 50th Anniversary Celebration.  

See you there!
Ann Wendell 
President, Sugar Creek Garden Club

“The love of gardening is a seed once sown, never dies…”
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